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2014 Karla Foster, RN, Memorial Scholarship Award 

winner Nicole Jordan (third from left) is shown with (L-R) 

Edwin Loftin, PMC vice president of acute care 

services/chief nursing officer, Herman Cole, chairman of 

the PMC board of directors and Misty Wilson, director of 

the Jess Parrish Medical Foundation. 
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(L-R) JPMF staff, Misty Wilson and Amy Lord with Gala co-

chairs Mary Coleman and Kelley Broome tour the newly 

opened Women’s Center building in Titusville.  
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